
 

 

Welcome to Grapevine! 
 

Thank you for joining us in     
worship today.  In order for us to 
minister better to you , please fill 
out the following information,   
detach, and place in the offering 
plate. 
 

Name: ___________________ 
_________________________ 
Address: __________________ 
_________________________ 
City:______________________ 
State & Zip: _______________ 
Telephone:________________ 
Email:____________________  
Age: _____________________ 
I am a: 
 ❑ First time guest  
   ❑ Return guest 
 ❑ A regular attender 
 ❑ New to the community 
Are you a church member?  
Yes / No   What Church? 
_________________________ 
 

I am the guest of:__________ 
_________________________                                                
 

I would like information about  
 ❑ Becoming a Christian 
 ❑ Church membership 
 ❑ Children’s programs 
 ❑ Youth / Collegiate Programs 
 ❑ Men’s & Women’s groups 
 ❑ Ministry Opportunities  
Other:___________________ 
 

We hope you sense both a warm    
welcome and the presence of the Lord 

Our Church Staff 
 

Dr. Mark D. Partin…...Pastor  

Phone Number  423-871-0892 

 E-mail: pastor@gbcky.net 
 

Bro. Michael Jicka…....Student Minister 

Phone Number 270-925-3507 

E-mail:  jicka@gbcky.net 
 

Charlene Partin…...Church Secretary 

E-mail:  char@gbcky.net  
 

Nancy Wilson…Financial Secretary 

E-mail:  nancy@gbcky.net  

 
 

Our Church Address 
85 Sandcut Road  

 Madisonville, KY 42431 
 

(P) 270-821-5117 

(F) 270-821-5113 
 

www.gbcky.net 

 October 27, 2019   

Last Week’s Offering $ 8,214.53 

Last Week’s  B.F. offering: $ 295.00                                                              

BF balance:  $ 214,852.70 

 

Last Week’s Attendance:                                  

Worship Service  270 

Sunday School Attendance  149                                          

Welcome to Grapevine Baptist Church 

We are glad you’re here!  

November 3, 2019                                    

    

Bonfire at the Wilson farm 3-6pm 

 

 

         Dr. Mark D. Partin 

               Pastor 



 

 

The Eternal Family and 
Friends Plan 

Contact information for the 
person you want visited: 

Name: 
_____________________
_____________________ 

Address: 
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 

Telephone Number: 
____________________ 

Best time to find them at 
home: 
____________________ 

The following information 
will remain confidential 
when making the contact. 

The contact information 
for the person making the 
visit request: 

(Optional) 

Name: 
_____________________
_____________________ 

Telephone Number 

________________ 

___________________ 

                    Nursery Workers 
Week of Nov. 3rd 

Worker #1:   Bear Coursey 

Worker #2:  Quinn Coursey 

   PM Service  Bonfire      

Wed. Nov. 6th—Dr. Bob/Wayne & Vicky Shelton 

 Week of Nov. 10th 

Worker #1:  Tonya Dunbar 

Worker #2:   Kylie Grant  

 PM Service   Kayleigh Feltner/Tracey Pendley 

Wed. Nov. 13th—Dr. Bob/Wayne & Vicky Shelton 

   Sunday School Hour Nursery Schedule* 

November 3— Tonya Boggs 

November 10 –Crystal Ramsey 

November 17-Charlene Partin 

*Please try to be in the Nursery at 9:20am so people 
can drop off their little ones and go to their SS class 

Today 

 9:30A - Bible Study 

10:45A - Morning Worship 

     KREW Children’s worship 

BONFIRE AT THE WILSON’S 

FARM 

 

This Week 

Tuesday Nov. 5th 

Churchwide Prayer Meeting 6:30p 

    Wednesday, Nov. 6th 

Adult Bible Study/in sanctuary 

Kid’s Connection 

Youth SLAM 

Men’s Bible Study 

Women’s Bible Study 

Prayer Warriors:                                  
Fast one day a week, pray before and during 

Sunday Service 

TODAY  

Men’s Team– Malcolm Cheek                         
Women’s Team–    Sue Dukes           

                                             

      

 

      UPDATE 11-3-19 

Operation Christmas Child 
GBC style is almost here! 
Our packing party is Nov. 
17th at 6pm.  Put this on 
your calendar, you won’t 
want to miss it! Sunday 
School classes are still gath-
ering their assigned items. 
We need to gather a few 
more items to fill our boxes. 
We need the following: 

• 150 plastic shoeboxes 

• 100 decks of cards 
(regular decks, Uno, Go 
Fish, etc.) 

• 50 female shirts size 12-
16 

• 50 male shirts size 12-16 

• 35 boys shirts size 5-8 

• 40 girls shirts size 5-8 

 
            UPOMING EVENTS                    

NOV. 10— 4:30P WOMEN ON MISSION 

-5:00P DEACON’S MEETING 

-6:00P ADMINISTRATIVE MEETING 

-6:00P WORSHIP 

NOV. 12— SINGLE SENIORS LUNCH 
BUNCH—10:30AM 

NOV. 14-15– UPWARD EVALUATIONS 
6-7:30PM 

NOV. 17– OPERATION CHRISTMAS 
CHILD PACKING PARTY  6:00PM 

NOV. 22-24—WOMEN’S PRISON  
MINISTRY PLEASE BE PRAYING! 

NOV. 24- THANKSGIVING        
DINNER– AFTER AM WORSHIP  

NOV. 24-CHRISTMAS CARD BOX-
MORE INFO TO COME              

                     Next  Week 

      Men’s Team—Eric Taylor 

Women’s Team—Roxan Ashby 

If you would be interested in an   
International Mission trip,  please 
sign up in the foyer or Welcome  
Center. Just trying to see if we have 
anyone interested. 

     Pastors and Staff  Appreciation               

                   Fellowship     

       Next Sunday, Nov. 10th after                      

               evening worship      

       Please bring finger foods   

Fall at the Farm/Anthony & Nancy 
Wilson’s home 

Churchwide Fellowship 

TODAY—3:00-6:00PM 

Bring a lawn chair, favorite finger 
foods, chili, and/or desserts 

Hot Dogs, buns, and drinks will be 
provided.  

1010 Buntin School House Rd. 

Manitou.   

The road directly across from Con-
cord General Baptist Church 

 

      UPWARD Basketball               

     and            

     Cheerleading 

Ages K5-5th grade 

   Evaluations -  Nov 14-15 

     6:00—7:30pm 

$70 per child 

 To register now visit www.gbcky.net 

 

 

Brochures to come 

Grapevine Elementary needs help 
with food for their Weekend 
Backpack Food Program. A list 
of food items is in the Welcome 
Center and front foyer. Thanks! 

 

     Churchwide Prayer Meeting  

       Tuesday, Nov. 5th 6:30P 

          T-shirts are in!! 

Come to the vacant office 
beside the nursery to pick 
up.  S-xl$12, 2x$14, 3x$16 

Please try to bring exact 
change or write your check 
to Grapevine Baptist.  


